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MARKET PRECINCT STUDY

Moved by: Mayor, J. Lehman
Seconded by: Councillor K. Aylwin

That staff in the Planning and Building Services Department be authorized to proceed with the Market Precinct
Study for the purpose of establishing a comprehensive vision plan for the broader market precinct area, act as
a means of coordinating development in the area development with an aim to achieve a mix of land uses, to
develop a clear area character and design vision, to improve transportation and pedestrian circulation and
connectivity to the waterfront, and to guide strategic investment decisions by the City at a cost of $50,000 to
be funded from the Council Strategic Priorities Reserve.
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